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Hello everyone! 

Thank you so much everyone for the brilliant support we have received in fundraising for 
Children in Need this week. Its great to see so many children (and grown ups!) wearing their PJs 
around school today, many complimented by some very cute Pudsey ears and to welcome so 
many happy faces to the coffee morning! Continuing our success story , a special well done to 
everyone in year 4 for completing their level 1 Bikeability award! We are proud of the children for 
embracing their growth mindset approach to challenges and showing determination and 
resilience in learning new skills to keep them safe. We very much look forward to the whole school 
achieving this by the end of the term! And finally as we continue to work hard this term, we are 
delighted to let you know that our Friends of Thornton parent group are busy planning the 
Christmas fair. Watch this space for an announcement! 

Have a great weekend everyone! Cathy Grace , Deputy Headteacher 
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JOBS AVAILABLE 

Are you experienced in working in a day 
nursery?  Do you have a level 3 early 

years qualification? 

Flying High Nursery School (on 
Thornton Road) are looking for two part time staff 

to join their friendly team.  You need to have 
experience of working with children from 0-5 and a 
relevant early years’ childcare qualification.  If you 
are interested please speak to Anzar or Ashleigh at 
the Nursery on 0121-213-7336 for more information. 

FREE NURSERY PLACES 

Don’t forget that if your child has turned 2 since 1st 
September you may eligible for a 15 hours free 

nursery place and if your child has turned 3 then 
they definitely will be eligible for a 15 hours free 

place.  Please call the nursery for more information!! 

We have had a great day today 

fundraising for Children in Need! Thank 

you to all the parents that attended our 

Coffee Morning and Jumble Sale!  

We will be announcing the total amount 

raised next week! 



 

 

Flu vaccinations- Monday 
26th November years 2-5. (Those 
who have consented) 

Attendance celebration assembly– 21st 
December 9:00am. 

Year 3 Bikeability session dates: 
Monday 19th - GH03 
Tuesday 20th- TO3 
Wednesday 21st-  SO3 
Thursday 22nd- BO3 
Friday 23rd- EO3 

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Simmons            Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Grace 

Assistant Headteachers: Mr Couldrey, Mrs Easthope and Miss Loach 

Chair of Governors:  Mr Amjid Ali         Vice Chair:  Tharack Ahmed 
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Imran A 
Hafsa A  
Hassan S 

Hassaan H 
Georghe V 

Naomi C  
Ihsan I 

Haajirah R  
Aiza M  
Sabah A 

 
Zara M  
Eesah Z 

Shadab Ur-R 
Haider N 

Aaminah A 

Mustafa S  
Naffis H  

Abdullah A  
Hassan P 
Bisma F 

Haaziq I  

Star pupil assembly : 

Wednesday 21st November 

9:00am 

 

Ho, Ho , Ho! 

This year we will be hosting another 

Christmas dinner for the children at 

Thornton and would like to invite 

parents to come and join! 

Letters will be going out with all the 

information if you wish to attend. 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Mcmillan Coffee Morning 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Great Horned Owl 4 and 

Tawny Owl 4 for achieving the 100%

Attendance last week! 


